
Headteacher Mr. N. Edensor 

 Tel. No. 0113 2716978  

 www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance 

                                       
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 14th October 2020 
 

Nursery Closure Days: Wednesday 4th November, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is an Ofsted requirement that a paediatric first aid trained personnel is available at all 
times should there be an emergency situation.  At Beeston Primary School, it is time for 
our staff to re-new their certificates and up-date their training so that they continue to 
have the practical skills and are able to manage a situation until further medical help 
arrives. 
 
We choose to train a large majority of our staff in this comprehensive two-day course 
because we feel that it makes our school a safer place to be. As such, on Wednesday 
4th November, our School Nursery will be closed so the training can take 
place.  (Due to Covid-19 restrictions our first day of learning will be online meaning we 
will only require one closure day this year.) We apologise for any convenience this may 
cause but hope you appreciate we are putting the safety of your child first. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding. 
 
If you have any questions, please so not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

The Nursery Team 
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